
The School District of Okeechobee 

 

 

STILL HAS OPENINGS!               
 
 

If your child will be 4 years old on or before 

September 1, 2020, then he or she is eligible to 

attend VPK at South Elementary or Okeechobee 

Achievement Academy (OAA). 

Voluntary Pre-Kindergarten (VPK) registration is still 

available! 

For more information call: 

Call: 863-462-5000 ext. 1035 

Half-Day Attendance: FREE!  
(Transportation not provided) 

 
Full Day Attendance:  $10.00 a day                             

(Transportation provided to zoned school) 
 

To make a 
registration 

appointment 
complete the 

following steps:  

──── 

1.  Apply for your VPK 
Certificate at 

familyservices.florida
earlylearning.com 

──── 

2. Obtain a copy of 
your child’s birth 

certificate 

──── 

3. Call 863-462-5000 
ext. 1035 to request 

an appointment. 

  

 


